
To whom it may concern; 
 
  I began working with Mike Atkins almost a full year ago.  We completed a lot of the 
"groundwork" necessary for a sale of my cell tower lease with Sprint.  Due to my lack of 
concern in closing this deal in 2014 I told Mike I would get back with him shortly after 
the new year began 2015.  I provided him with the necessary documents to move our 
deal forward.  This sale closed last week on March 26th.  My intentions today are to 
congratulate Mike Atkins for the outstanding job he performed and to recognize that Mr. 
Atkins is truly a professional!  He is polite and kind ( very important) and well 
spoken.  His work ethic has been outstanding and his efficiency and effectiveness 
speak for themselves.  He did a fabulous job in this transaction and deserves the 
compliments and recognition of APWireless as an "outstanding" employee.  
 
 
 Respectfully,  Art Scalfaro 
 


